Dear Sir/Madam

| refer to the fore mentioned application to which I emailed objections on 24th February
2021, I would like clarity as to;

1. As the planning application been approved.

2. Whether the field extending past the orginal/existing residential buildings along Ann
Suckling ROAD towards the bottom of Falklands Road constitutes Phase 1 of Persimmon
Homes development or not. As you see from the attached pictur,e building, and scaffolding
are appearing beyond this point.

Regards

Tony Woodward

46 Falklands Road
Haverhill- Estates Ville
Suffolk

CB9 OEA
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